Public Hearing
January 18, 2022
5:30 p.m.

Mayor Copey Grantham opened with the pledge of allegiance and Ron Cottom led with a prayer.

A duly noticed Public Hearing was held in the board room at Saltillo City Hall on Tuesday, January 18, 2022 at 5:00
P.M. for those interested citizens of Saltillo to express their views on the proposed amendment to the zoning map
and ordinance of the newly annexed areas.

Present for the hearing were Mayor Copey Grantham, Terry Glidewell, Craig Sanders, Scottie Clark, Brian Morgan,
Sonya Witcher, City Clerk Mary Parker, City Attorney Chris Evans, Alex Wilcox, Ron Cottom, Mark Nowell, Daniel
McKinney, Dustin Hathcock, William Moore and Brian Grissom.

Brian Grissom was sworn in and presented the request and suggestion to amend the current zoning map and ordinance to
include the newly annexed areas zoned as R-1 residential, which is the default zone for newly acquired properties under
the current zoning ordinance, with the exception of three properties which are already in commercial use to be zoned as
C-2..

Hearing no other comments, suggestions or objections, the public hearing was adjourned.
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